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Tuesday 25th May 2023 

Dear Parents and carers, 

In honour of King Charles III’s Coronation, we are excited to announce our 
upcoming competition for Lower School children. They are invited to create a 
crown, which they will wear on a Royal Procession on Friday 5th May.  This is a 
wonderful opportunity for our students to showcase their creativity and 
imagination, whilst also learning about the rich history of our country. 

The children will need to bring their crowns with them on the morning of the 
Procession. We will select a winner from each class. 

We believe this competition will be a memorable and fun experience for our 
children, whilst also enhancing their skills in Art, Design and History.  
 
We look forward to seeing what our young designers will create. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs M. Guest 
Head of Humanities 
 


